
 

 
Name of Project:  Stormwater Drainage and Street Improvements 

 

Location:  Hillsboro, Lawrence County 

 

NARCOG Services provided:  CDBG Grant preparation and administration 

 

CDBG Project Number:  SM-CM-PF-13-037 

 

Project Narrative:  In 2013, the Town of Hillsboro located in Lawrence County, Alabama, was awarded a 

$349,850 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) grant for a “Stormwater Drainage and Street 

Improvements”.  Additionally, the Town was not be required to provide the required local match 

because the population is less than 1,000 persons according to the 2010 Census.  The project 

area is located in the east-central portion of the Town of Hillsboro and consists of the Davis 

Road subdivision and a small segment along County Road 400.  Due to the frequent flooding 

and standing water experienced during heavy and extended periods of rain, the proposed 

project will improve the health, safety, and public welfare of the residents who live in the Davis 

Road subdivision.  The stormwater drainage improvements consists of the removal and 

replacement of culverts along Davis Road with 1,200 LF of 18” reinforced concrete pipe (RCP), 

1,600 CY of stormwater drainage ditch excavation on Davis Road and a small stretch along 

County Road 400, removal and replacement of culverts along CR 400 between the north and 

south entrances of Davis Road with 600 LF of 48” RCP, and removal and replacement of 2-

culverts under CR 400 with 150 LF of 54” RCP’s.  The street improvements consists of the 

replacement and repaving of Davis Road with 450 tons of 1” binder course asphalt.  

Additionally, the proposed project improvements will entail approximately 10 acres of grassing 

as well.  The completed project is directly benefiting 63 (91%) LMI persons that live in the 

project area.   
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